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                                                                                                                                                          CENTRE NO IN535 

  

24/6/2024 

To 

The Visa Officer 

Belgium Embassy 

Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates 

 

Re: No Objection Letter 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

This letter is in reference to Mr. Ilyas Ahamed Seyed Ahamed, who was a student at School St 

Peter's International School from July 2022 to May 2024. He has completed A Level Cambridge 

Education 12th Examination and has excellent academic achievements. 

On behalf of School St Peter's International School and as a Coordinator of the Cambridge 

Curriculum, we have no objection to Mr. Ilyas Ahamed Seyed Ahamed getting a Study Visa to travel 

to Belgium for further Studies and enroll at the KDG Belgium 

 

 If you have any other inquiries, please contact us at 8838252223 or via email: 

info@peterskodai.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs. Valarmathy 

    Coordinator 

 

 

mailto:info@peterskodai.com


ST. PETERS MATRICULATION HR. SEC. SCHOOL 

                                     Golf Club Road, Kodaikanal – 624103 

                                            INDIA 

                                                                     
                                                                                                                                                          CENTRE NO IN535 

  

 

 

 

 

 


